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If you have been away from the cathedral for a while, welcome home. If you are 
new to the cathedral, welcome. If you are just passing through, we’re so glad you 
did. If you’ve been here all along, thanks be to God!

Autumn on Long Island is a season in which the swift passage of time and the 
fleeting nature of  our mortal lives is brought into focus by the natural world and 
the pace of activity. As the leaves change and fall - as school and programs start  
up again - as temperatures drop and summer becomes a distant memory, our 
bodies and souls yearn for connection and warmth. Memories of autumns past;  
of beginnings, endings, and new beginnings enter our consciousness. 

The cathedral stands as a sacred touchstone in the midst of this season of change. 
It endures as a custodian of memory, transformation, and inspired beginnings. 
With its pinnacles reaching heavenward, the cathedral proclaims the faith of the 
ages in the midst of time: Christ has died, Christ is risen, Christ will come again. 

Our theme for study and spiritual reflection this program year is: “Faith in the 
Future.” The mysterious nature of a cathedral as both religious monument and 
living witness, has much to teach about the connection between time and eternity. 
The Apocalyptic nature of the Christian faith brings with it a spiritual urgency that 
may cause anxiety about the future of earthly things. 

“Faith in the Future” invites us to investigate topics like: how did the ancients 
envision the future? How will technology impact the future of faith? What 
will church look like in the future? What sort of world do we envision for our 
children’s future? What does our faith say about mortality and our life in eternity?

We will be visited this autumn by inspiring speakers, musicians, preachers 
and teachers. Members of the cathedral clergy and staff will be launching new 
programs to deepen our faith in the future supported by exceptional volunteers. 
It will be a rich season for us to worship, connect, grow and serve together in this 
community of care. 

I hope you are inspired by the images and the messages in this newsletter to 
partake fully in our common life. As the seasons change and we look toward the 
future together, I am so glad to share this journey of faith with you. 

May God bless you,

Michael+

The Very Rev. Michael Sniffen,  
13th Dean of the Cathedral
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SUNDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE

8:00am Traditional Mass
The 8:00 service is a Said Mass, using 
traditional language.

9:15am Cathedral for Kids
A service for the young—and the young 
at heart! This Mass includes interactive 
music, traditional hymns, scripture, 
storytelling, and communion. The service 
will be engaging for smaller children and 
adults alike and will offer teaching on 
themes that connect our prayer life to 
spiritual and social learning.

11:15am Choral Mass
The 11:15 Choral Mass is a full cathedral 
service featuring choral music. The 
preaching relates the scriptures of the 
day to our daily lives, and the music is 
carefully chosen to relate to the themes  
of the season.

4:00am Choral Evensong   
(usually the first Sunday of the month; 
check incarnationgc.org/music for dates)

Choral Evensong has been in use in  
the Anglican Church for centuries.  
The service consists of prayers, scripture, 
hymns and texts sung by the choir.

CHRIST CHURCH

Located at 33 Jefferson Street in Garden 
City, Christ Church is served by the  
clergy of the cathedral

10am Eucharist Rite II

5pm Taize Service  
(Second Sunday of the Month) 

WORSHIP
www.incarnationgc.org/worship

Worship Schedule
WEEKDAY SERVICE SCHEDULE

8:45am Morning Prayer
Every weekday morning we gather for 15 
minutes in the cathedral’s Lady Chapel to 
recite the Daily Office from the Book of 
Common Prayer.

12:15pm Daily Mass
Weekday afternoons we celebrate Mass  
in a 30 minute service that includes a  
brief homily. We often have clergy from 
across the Diocese of Long Island preach 
and preside. 

At the cathedral, we are in a process of community-
wide re-enchantment. We are reorienting our vision to 
equip members of our community from the youngest 
to the oldest to see God everywhere in everything.” 

– The Very Rev. Michael T. Sniffen,  
Dean of the Cathedral

Regular schedule resumes 
September 16th
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Red Mass 
Wednesday, October 3rd, 7:30pm

A Red Mass is a special service in which 
we pray for judges, lawyers, law school 
professors, law students, government 
officials, and all those who work for 
justice. The Rev. Marie Tatro, Vicar for 
Community Justice in The Episcopal 
Diocese of Long Island, will preach.  
All are welcome. 

All Hallow’s Eve Liturgy and Tour 
October 31st,  half hour timed tickets available between 6:30pm and 9pm

On this All Hallows’ Eve, you are invited to walk the bridge between the living and the 
dead as we journey together to the Cathedral Crypt to honor the souls of Garden City’s 
founders, who were buried there over a century ago. Follow burning lanterns as we walk 
the cathedral’s sacred grounds, hear ghost stories, honor our faithful ancestors, and 
perhaps find out once-and-for-all if the Cathedral of the Incarnation is haunted.

The program is appropriate for families and people of all ages. Be prepared for fire, 
smoke, loud noises, apparitions and prayers by candlelight. Following the program, be 
sure to “trick-or-treat” at See House, the historic mansion of the bishops of Long Island 
since 1880.

Free and open to the public, but tickets are required. Timed-entry tickets are available at 
tinyurl.com/CathedralAllHallows.

WORSHIP
www.incarnationgc.org/worship

Special Liturgies

Presiding Bishop of The Episcopal Church, the Most Rev. Michael B. Curry 
Preaches this November
The Presiding Bishop will be preaching at the cathedral on November 18th for one 
service only in celebration of the 150th anniversary of the Diocese of Long Island. 

Presiding Bishop Curry maintains a national preaching and teaching ministry, 
having been featured on The Protestant Hour and as a frequent speaker at churches, 
cathedrals, and conferences around the country and internationally. Most famously, 
he preached at the royal wedding of Prince Harry and Meghan Markle this year.

He has authored three books: Following the Way of Jesus: Church’s Teachings in  
a Changing World (2017); Songs My Grandma Sang (2015); and Crazy Christians:   
A Call to Follow Jesus (2013). He was one of the subjects of In Conversation: 
Michael Curry and Barbara Harris by Fredrica Harris Thompsett (2017).
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WORSHIP: MUSIC
www.incarnationgc.org/music

Choral Evensong for St. Francis Day 
& Blessing of the Animals 
Sunday, October 7th at 4pm

Bring your pets, great and small, to the 
cathedral for this annual favorite which 
features music by the Cathedral Choir. 
This special evensong is short enough to 
hold the attention of the average pet. 

Choral Mass with the Royal Hospital 
School Chapel Choir 
Sunday, October 14th at 11:15am

The Chapel Choir of The Royal Hospital 
School is a prestigious ensemble who 
perform regularly on television and radio 
from St. Paul’s Cathedral, London and the 
Royal Albert Hall. They have toured at 
numerous international venues including 
St. Peter’s Basilica in Rome and Notre 
Dame in Paris. They will perform at the 
cathedral’s 11:15am Choral Mass as part 
of their 2018 tour of New York. 

Choral Evensong for All Saints’ Day 
Sunday, November 4th at 4pm

This evensong will feature music in 
celebration of the Feast of All Saints, 
including the anthem I will set his 
dominion in the sea, by Horatio Parker, 
written specially for the Cathedral Choir 
in 1891. 

Music in Worship

Canon Larry Tremsky  
Director of Music 
ltremsky@incarnationgc.org

Fall 2018 will see a lot of activity 
in the music program. The arrival 
of the rebuilt Steinway concert 
grand piano will be a significant 
addition to our musical life, 
and the Music in the Cathedral 
brochure and our website (www.
incarnationgc.org/music) list the 
many concerts and special events 
for the new season. In addition, 
we’re delighted to welcome Colin 
MacKnight as our new associate 
organist/choirmaster!

As a new choir season begins, 
we wish to highlight a wonderful 
new opportunity for children, 
the Junior Choristers. This group 
of younger singers will rehearse 
weekly, on Tuesdays from 6:30-
8:00pm, and will sing twice a 
month at the 9:15am Cathedral for 
Kids Mass, joined by some of the 
older choristers. After Mass, they 
will go off to their Church School 
classes at Fellowship in Faith in the 
Mercer School.

The Junior Choristers will learn 
sight-singing, music-reading, and 
healthy singing technique in a 
fun, gentle, low key, no stress 
atmosphere allowing each child to 
progress at their own pace. This is 
a wonderful way for your child to 
meet new friends in a safe, caring 
environment, have a lot of fun, 
and to learn something new that 
will stay with them for life.

Letter to the Seven Churches with the Heavenly Choir, Donald Jackson, Copyright 2011, The Saint John’s Bible, 
Saint John’s University, Collegeville, Minnesota USA. Used by permission.  All rights reserved.



4  /  Autumn 2018

MUSIC
www.incarnationgc.org/music

Welcome to our new Associate 
Organist and Choirmaster, 
Colin MacKnight! Colin is a 
C.V. Starr Doctoral Fellow and 
student of Paul Jacobs at The 
Juilliard School, where he also 
completed his Bachelor’s and 
Master’s degrees. Colin previously 
served as Assistant Organist at St. 
Thomas Fifth Avenue and Church 
of the Resurrection in Manhattan. 
He is the recipient of many prizes 
and scholarships, including the 
2016 Albert Schweitzer Organ 
Competition and the 2016 Arthur 
Poister Scholarship Competition. 

Steinway Piano Rededication Recital:  
Veselin Ninov with the New York Virtuosos  
Sunday, September 23rd at 4pm 

The past year has seen the complete restoration of our 1931 Steinway concert grand 
piano. This magnificent, vintage instrument will now take its rightful place in the 
acoustical splendor of the cathedral. Playing the concert will be award-winning pianist 
Veselin Ninov. Mr. Ninov will present a program featuring arrangements of major solo 
piano and orchestra works by Mozart, Gershwin, and Piazzolla. He will be accompanied 
by the New York Virtuosos, an ensemble established by MUZIKA Foundation for  
the Future. 

Tickets are $25 at the door or $20 purchased online in advance. Discounts are available 
for seniors, and students and children are admitted free. Tickets are on sale now at 
tinyurl.com/CathedralSteinway

Concert Celebrating the 100th Anniversary of Lithuanian Independence 
Sunday, October 14th at 4pm

Dedicated to the 100th Anniversary of Reinstatement of the Independence of Lithuania, 
this gala concert is sponsored by the Consulate General of Lithuania in New York. 
The program will include music by Lithuanian composers, played by organist Virginius 
Barkauskas (USA) and oboist Robertas Beinaris (Lithuania). 

Tickets are available at the door only. Suggested donation: $20 for general seating, $10 
for seniors, and free for students and children.

Organ Recital: Daniel Ficarri 
Sunday, October 28th at 4pm

Daniel Ficarri is a rising organist and composer currently studying at The Juilliard School 
with Paul Jacobs. His recent performance of John Cage’s Souvenir for organ was listed the 
“Week’s 8 Best Classical Music Moments” in The New York Times. 

Tickets are $25 at the door or $20 purchased online in advance. Discounts are available 
for seniors, and students and children are admitted free. Tickets are on sale now at 
tinyurl.com/CathedralFicarri

CONCERTS

Daniel Ficarri
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CONNECT
www.incarnationgc.org/connect

We Welcome You

Ministry Meet-up and Sign-up 
Sunday, September 9th, 11am

Join us on the lawn for a special extended summer coffee hour 
where you can learn about the many opportunities to connect, 
grow, and serve at the cathedral in the upcoming year. Ministry 
representatives will be available to tell you more about programs 
like Fellowship in Faith, INNcarnation, Cathedral Archives, the 
Prayer Shawl Ministry, and more. Sign up for something and get 
connected to life at the cathedral!

Yoga in the Cathedral 
Fridays at 7pm, beginning October 12th

Candlelight yoga by donation. Bring a mat and unwind from 
your week in this sacred space!

Fellowship in Faith Open House 
Sunday, September 16th, 10am to 11am

This September, we will be introducing a new, hour-long 
intergenerational fellowship time, which will take place at Mercer 
School. This program represents a shift toward a more effective 
model of “Church School” in which adults and children learn 
alongside one another in an atmosphere of curiosity and care. 

This will be a wonderful opportunity for members of the 
cathedral congregation who attend different services to meet  
and discover new ways to explore our faith together. 

This will also expand the options for families who come to 
Fellowship in Faith to choose to participate in either the highly 
interactive 9:15am service (45 minutes) or the traditional 
11:15am service (70 minutes). There will no longer be a time 
conflict between Christian formation and the 11:15am service.

Delicious coffee and refreshments will be served! See you there!

The Rev.  
Michael F. Delaney  
Canon Pastor 
mdelaney@incarnationgc.org

“How do I become a member 
of the Cathedral?” is a 
question that we quite often 
hear. My response has always 
been, “Well, you just need to 
come to church on a regular 
basis.” But it is certainly more 
than that. It’s about discerning 

whether the cathedral is the right fit for you and your 
family. Which style of liturgy most appeals to you: Do 
you prefer a ‘said’ Mass using the traditional Old English 
language of the Church? Are you looking for a Mass 
focusing on the young and the young at heart? Or are 
you taken deep into prayer at our Choral Mass? Are you 
looking for a church where you can raise questions about 
life, faith and how they intersect with the world?

The cathedral is a very diverse community of people of 
“all sorts and conditions” (BCP p. 814) where everyone 
is not only welcomed but embraced.

One of the ways that you are invited into that embrace is 
through a process called the “Catechumenate”, a series of 
opportunities to question life, spirituality, faith, the Bible, 
God and the Church. Participation in the Catechumenate 
can lead to the sacraments of Baptism and Confirmation 
or being formally received into The Episcopal Church. It 
can also be a way to reaffirm and renew your life of faith 
as an Episcopalian.

So “how do you become a member of the Episcopal 
Church?” Begin the Catechumenate process by  
joining our Discovery Class at Fellowship in Faith  
on November 25th.

@incarnationGC

facebook.com/incarnationGC

CONNECT WITH US ON INSTAGRAM 
AND FACEBOOK:



6  /  Autumn 2018

Announcing our new Family Mass: 
Cathedral for Kids!  
Sundays at 9:15am,  
beginning September 16th

The new 9:15am “Cathedral for Kids”  
is a service for the young and the young 
at heart! 

The service will include interactive  
music, traditional hymns, scripture, 
storytelling, and communion. It will  
be more engaging for smaller children  
and adults alike and will offer teaching  
on themes that connect our prayer 
life to spiritual and social learning.

GROW
www.incarnationgc.org/grow

Family Ministry

A Service for the Young 
and the Young at Heart

The Rev. Morgan Mercer Ladd 
Minor Canon for Family Ministry 
mladd@incarnationgc.org

We may be starting our year in 
the green, growing Sundays of 
Pentecost, but you will be seeing 
many changes here in Family 
Ministries this Fall.  We are 
starting the year off right in our 
new Cathedral for Kids Mass, 
a service that makes traditional 
cathedral worship accessible 
for people of all ages. And we 
will be learning together in our 
Fellowship in Faith gathering, 
which creates new opportunities 
for families to learn and pray 
together.  In everything we do, we 
are inspired by our core values of 
Connection, Imagination, and Joy.  
We believe that spiritual growth 
happens when we are deeply 
connected to God and each other, 
and we believe that both adults 
and children experience God when 
they can imaginatively engage their 
faith with wonder and playfulness.  
And most importantly, we believe 
that spiritual growth comes to us 
when we find joy in our worship 
and in our community.  It is our 
prayer that as we embark on 
new beginnings this year, God 
will find you in equally new and 
unexpected ways! 

Fellowship in Faith 
Sundays at 10am, beginning with an 
Open House on September 16th

Each week there will be a variety of 
developmentally-appropriate creative 
activities for children ages 2–12 as well 
as opportunities for scripture study and 
holy conversation for adults. Parents can 
choose to join their children or attend an 
adult class on their own. 

Fellowship in Faith will take place at the 
Mercer School, just across the Cathedral 
Campus. Follow the unicorn hoof prints 
after Cathedral for Kids to find your  
way there! Registration will take place 
after the 10am Mass on September 9th.

Cathedral Youth 
Second Sundays Of The Month 10am  
to 11am, Plus Monthly Activities;  
Begins September 30th

Cathedral Youth (CY) is a fellowship and 
formation program for young adults ages 
12–16. CY gathers for Second Sundays, a 
space for exploring Scripture and spiritual 
practices on Sunday mornings during 
Fellowship and Faith.

CY also gathers monthly for a variety of 
service and fellowship activities. Join us as 
we volunteer at a local CSA farm, go rock 
climbing, explore NYC, and engage our 
faith through service to our community.

Orientation for parents and young adults 
will take place on September 30th during 
Fellowship in Faith at 10am. During 
this meeting, we will go over the new 
Cathedral Youth meeting schedule and the 
field trips and retreats scheduled for this 
year.  We will also answer any questions 
about the new Confirmation process and 
how one begins the discernment process.

Listen, Diane von Arx, Copyright 2006, The Saint John’s Bible, Saint John’s University, Collegeville, Minnesota USA.  
Used by permission.  All rights reserved.
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Adult Education Series: Apocalypse: Then and Now 
Oct. 10, 17, 24 – 7:30pm – Mercer Library

The New Testament ends with a book both frightening and hopeful, named The 
Revelation to John, but more often referred to by its single word name “Apocalypse”.  
It does not stand alone in the Bible (Daniel is its best friend) and certainly does not  
stand alone in literature and art through the ages. We’ll look at some of this, what does 
it mean, why is it so different, what does it say about the author’s world and our future? 
Time and space, straight lines and curves, history and eternity, art and writing all take on 
new meanings in Apocalypse: Then and Now. Come join Canon Griffith and others for 
a three-week romp through hell and heaven. Get ready for the new volume of The Saint 
John’s Bible, Letters and Revelations, coming in November.

Joan Chittester speaks  
at the Cathedral 
Friday, September 28th at 7pm

Joan Chittister is one of the most 
influential religious and social leaders 
of our time. For 40 years she has 
passionately advocated on behalf of peace, 
human rights, women’s issues, and church 
renewal. A much sought-after speaker, 
counselor and clear voice that bridges 
across all religions, she is also a best-
selling author of more than 50 books, 
hundreds of articles, an online column 
for the National Catholic Reporter, 
and a blog for the the Huffington Post. 
She has received numerous writing 
awards and honors for her work, and 
is a noted international lecturer as well 
as a former fellow at St. Edmund’s 
College, Cambridge University, England. 
Registration is required. Visit dioceseli.org 
to register.

GROW
www.incarnationgc.org/grow

The Rev. Canon  
Bruce D. Griffith, Th.D.  
Honorary Canon-in-Residence 
bgriffith1@gmail.com

If summer is about thirteen weeks 
long, then Rita and I spent almost 
half of it in England, Scotland, the 
Netherlands and Belgium. Our five+ 
weeks in Britain was a wonderful 
opportunity to see friends, family, 
and places one or both of us have 
never been. We saw everything from 
great cathedrals to a gravestone 
for Ebenezer Scrooge. We visited 
Cologne, Brussels, Ghent, and 
Bruges after a week in Amsterdam 
(during which Rita worked and I 
museum-crawled).

I am looking forward to the new 
autumn schedule, especially to the 
newly-crafted family liturgy and 
the opportunity to participate in 
Fellowship in Faith. It is always 
nice to have a little more time to 
be with people on Sunday morning 
rather than simply be in front of 
people all morning. Finally, the 
second Sunday in November falls 
on the 11th, the 100th anniversary 
day of the cessation of fighting in 
World War I, the Great War as 
it is known in most countries of 
Europe. Everywhere we travelled 
this summer there were signs of this 
upcoming special commemoration. 
We still live with the results of the 
Peace Treaty of 1919. May we once 
again practice peace not only on 
fields of battle but in the streets, 
homes, and hearts of our country.   

Spiritual Formation for Adults

Detail of Elisha and the Six Miracles, Donald Jackson with contributions from Aidan Hart, Copyright 2010,  
The Saint John’s Bible, Saint John’s University, Minnesota USA. Used by permission.  All rights reserved.
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SERVE
www.incarnationgc.org/serve

Serve

Monthly Service Days at the  
Mary Brennan INN 
October 10th and November 14th

This Fall, spend a day serving the guests 
of the Mary Brennan INN! You might 
serve in the soup kitchen or in the Center 
for Transformative Change, depending 
on the needs of The INN. Contact 
Deacon Denise to sign up! dgalloway@
incarnationgc.org

The Rev. Deacon  
Denise Galloway  
Deacon of the Cathedral 
dgalloway@incarnationgc.org

Thank you for your faithful 
witness in serving all of our 
sisters and brothers in need with 
your prayers and presence at The 
Mary Brennan INN. Monthly 
service days continue as well as 
our work with LI-CAN to defeat 
the opioid crisis on Long Island, 
making medication assisted 
opioid addiction treatment 
accessible, available and part of 
the treatment protocol in 
hospitals and treatment facilities. 
Contact me to learn more about 
these vital ministries. 

THANKS TO OUR STEWARDS OF THE CATHEDRAL

As Christian stewards, we estimate 
our financial giving for the upcoming 
year. These estimates help the cathedral 
leadership plan new opportunities for 
ministry both here and far beyond our 
cathedral walls. Financial giving from 
our stewards funds programs such as the 
Cathedral History and Archives Project 
and Family Ministries, as well as outside 

organizations that we partner with, such 
as Cheyenne River Episcopal Ministries, 
The Ali Forney Center and The INN. 
Our Cathedral Stewards are listed on the 
back cover. We invite you to send in a 
stewardship card today and join them! 
Visit www.incarnationgc.org/donate for 
more information. 

To learn more about any of these ministries, attend our Ministry  
Meet-Up on Sunday, September 9th! (See page 5 for details)

About The INN: The Interfaith 
Nutrition Network addresses the 
issues of hunger and homelessness 
on Long Island by providing for 
those in need who seek our help. 
Learn more at the-inn.org. 

Cathedral Archives Committee
INNcarnation

Hospitality Team
Christmas Tea 

LI-CAN
Prayer Shawl Ministry

Sunday School Teachers
Ushers

Acolytes
Eucharistic Ministers

For more info on these ministries,  
join us at the Ministry Meet-Up  
and Sign Up on September 9th,  
or contact the cathedral office at  
kris@incarnationgc.org.

Where will you serve? 
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	 SEPT 16	 Regular Worship Schedule Resumes

	 SEPT 23	 4pm Steinway Piano Dedication Ceremony and Concert

	 SEPT 28	 7pm Joan Chittester

	 OCT 7	 4pm Blessing of the Animals Choral Evensong

	 OCT 10,  
	 17, 24	 7:30pm Adult Education Series: Apocalypse Then & Now

	 OCT 14	 4pm Concert for Lithuanian Independence

	 OCT 28	 4pm Organ Recital: Daniel Ficarri

	 OCT 31	 All Hallows’ Eve Liturgy and Tour (times vary, see our website)

	 NOV 4	 4pm Choral Evensong 

	 NOV 18	 Presiding Bishop at Cathedral

	 NOV 28	 7pm Faith in the Future Kickoff Event at Deanery

	 DEC 1–2	 Victorian Christmas Tea (times vary, see our website)

	 DEC 5, 12,  
	 AND 19	 7pm Advent Series: Faith in the Future

	 DEC 16	 4pm Lessons and Carols

	 DEC 24	 Christmas Eve (times vary, see our website)

	 DEC 25	 10am Christmas Mass

	 JAN 6	� 4pm Twelfth Night Concert and Cocktail Fundraiser  
for The INN

	 FEB 3	 4pm Choral Evensong

	 MARCH 3	 4pm Choral Evensong

	 MARCH 6	 Ash Wednesday (times vary, see our website)

	MARCH 13, 20, 27,  
	 APRIL 3	 7pm Lenten Series

	 MARCH 17	 4pm eVoco Voice Collective Concert

	 MARCH 31	 10am Mothering Sunday Pancake Breakfast

	 APRIL 14	 Passion (Palm) Sunday (times vary, see our website)

	 APRIL 17	 7:30pm The Office of Tenebrae

	 APRIL 18	 7:30pm Maundy Thursday Mass

	 APRIL 19	 Good Friday (times vary, see our website)

	 APRIL 20	 7:30pm The Great Vigil of Easter

	 APRIL 21	 Easter Sunday (times vary, see our website)

	 APRIL 28	 4pm Piano Concert: Chad Lawson

	 MAY 5	 4pm Choral Evensong

	 MAY 19	 4pm Organ Recital: Colin MacKnight

	 MAY 27	 12pm Memorial Day Fair

	 JUNE 9	� 10am Pentecost Mass and Annual Meeting/BBQ 
4pm Choral Evensong

THE EPISCOPAL CHURCH 
WELCOMES YOU

@incarnationgc

facebook.com/incarnationGC


